
PCC.I/DEC. 307 (XXXVII-20)1 

 

CIRCULATION OF THE DRAFT REPORT OF THE CITEL FINANCIAL SUSTAINABILITY 

WORKING GROUP 

 

 

The 37 Meeting of Permanent Consultative Committee I: Telecommunications/Information and 

Communications Technologies (PCC.I) 

DECIDES: 

1. To request the Executive Secretary of CITEL to send the Draft Report prepared by the CITEL 

Financial Sustainability Working Group of COM/CITEL to the Member States and Associate Members of 

PCC.I. 

2. To invite Member States and Associate Members to review the draft report contained in document 

COM/CITEL/doc.255/19r1, and in particular the draft proposal for the creation of a new single membership 

category. 

3. To request the concerned parties to send their comments and proposals, as appropriate, to Mr. 

Victor Martínez of the Administration of Mexico (victor.martinezv@ift.org.mx) and to the Secretariat of 

CITEL (citel@oas.org) before November 25, 2020. 
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